
 

 

March 30, 2021 
 
The Honorable Tim Scott    The Honorable Joe Manchin 
U.S. Senate      U.S. Senate   
104 Hart Senate Office Building   306 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510     Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Re: The Business of Insurance Regulatory Reform Act  
 
Dear Senators Scott and Manchin: 
 
On behalf of the NAIC1, we would like to express our support for the Business of 
Insurance Regulatory Reform Act.  Consumer protection is the hallmark of our 
national state-based insurance regulatory system.  That is why Congress has 
repeatedly reaffirmed ƚŚĞ�ƐƚĂƚĞƐ͛�ƌŽůĞ�ŝŶ�ŽǀĞƌƐĞĞŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞ�ŝŶƐƵƌĂŶĐĞ�ƐĞĐƚŽƌ͕�ŝŶĐůƵĚŝŶŐ�
most recently in the Dodd-Frank Act.  While the Dodd-Frank Act contains an 
exception to CFPB authority with respect to entities regulated by state insurance 
regulators, this legislation would make this exception more explicit and further 
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We greatly appreciate your sponsorship of this legislation that confirms the 
authority of state insurance regulators. Thank you for your attention to this 
important issue. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
     

 
           
  
David Altmaier     Dean L. Cameron 
NAIC President     NAIC President-Elect 
Commissioner      Director 
Florida Office of Insurance Regulation  Idaho Department of Insurance 
 
 
 
 
Chlora Lindley-Myers     Andrew N. Mais (He/Him/His) 
NAIC Vice President     NAIC Secretary-Treasurer 
Director      Commissioner 
Missouri Department of Commerce and  Connecticut Insurance  
Insurance Department 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael F. Consedine 
Chief Executive Officer 
National Association of Insurance 
Commissioners 
 
 


